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December 17, 2018 
 
 
Dear High School Principal: 
 
We are pleased to inform you of a scholarship opportunity for graduating seniors interested in a 
career in Law Enforcement through the Wayne County Detectives Association. 
 
In the last fifteen years, we have given awards to 40 students from all over Wayne County 
totaling $20,000.  Once the recipients are selected, they are presented with the award at a dinner 
in April.  Parents and guests are also invited. 
 
This will be the 15th year of awarding scholarships and we hope that we have another successful 
response from the high school students in Wayne County.  All scholarship applications must be 
postmarked no later than March 31, 2019.  If you have any questions, you may call me at my 
home (313) 388-3777.  Thank you in advance for your assistance in making this application 
available through your high school. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Charles Kaminski, President 
Wayne County Association of School Boards 
 
 
cc:  BOE Secretary 
 


